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Hello, 

 

I’m a disabled person with a PSW and I don’t want another layer of bureaucracy in 

getting services I need. I don’t want an agency of choice provider. I’m happy working 

with my brokerage and my PSW without having yet an other party involved just to 

maintain the services I already get. This bill if it passes must be amended to make an 

agency of choice optional to the person receiving services and allow those of us who 

are happy with directing our own services independently with help from our 

brokerage to continue doing so. Honestly it feels like the state just keeps adding 

layers of complexity and changes every year for those who are disabled. 


